
 

 

Church with Chapel Brampton Parish Council 
 

 

Minutes of the Parish Council Meeting held on Saturday 4
th

 August 2018 in The Bus Shelter, Harlestone 

Road Church Brampton at 9.30am. 

 

Record of Attendance and Apologies 

 

  Attendees 

 Mr. R Gent  Mr M Macmain     

Mr W Shearer  Mr. P Stansfield (Vice Chairman) 

Robin Green  Jill Slinn (Chairman    

 

 

Apologies for absence:  

None 

 

18/119  Declaration of Interest: Jill Slinn, Richard Gent and William Shearer declared interest in 

DA/2018/0520 due to being members of the golf club. 

   

18/120  Meeting adjourned for comments/questions from parishioners:  
 

18/121  DA/2018/0520 – Construction of Lean to building at Northamptonshire County Golf Course 

  No Comment. 

 

  DA/2011/0666(Amended) Mixed development at land at Brampton Lane 

No Comments. 

 

DA/2018/0631  24 Great Close Chapel Brampton – Side first floor extensions over garage 

and rear single storey extension.   It was agreed the Parish Council would object on the 

grounds the first floor extension would cause loss of light to the neighbouring property (no. 

26) 

 

 

18/122 Co-option of Councillors  It was agreed the three of the applicants, Stephen Crane, David 

Shawyer and Adrianne Hill would be offered positions on the council with the fourth, Steven 

Walsh being advised a further vacancy had now arisen and they would be co-opted at next 

meeting, subject to any further applications. 

 

18/123     Gigaclear Works   The chairman advised she had received several complaints about the  

works being carried out in Church Brampton. It was agreed to write to highways to formally 

complain. 

 

18/124 Car Park Planning Application The Parish Council agreed they await the outcome and 

comments relating to the application. 

 

18/125 PCSO – It was agreed a payment of £551.54 with or without vat would be agreed. 

 Chairman to clarify the VAT situation. 

 

Other Business  The Chairman shared her sadness with the Committee over the resignation 

of Phil Stansfield from the Parish Council. The Parish Council wholeheartedly thanked Phil 

for his hard work and commitment and he will be very much missed. 

 



 

 

Local Plan 2   It was agreed this matter should be discussed at the next full meeting in 

September. 

 

Zebra crossing  It was agreed the Parish Council should drive this matter forward and 

proceed with a feasibility study as recommended. Mr Shearer agreed to clarify costings for 

this. 

 

   

 

 

    

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


